
 

 

Today is September 1, 
2017  

 

Dates 
Friday, September 7, 
2017 Noon to 1 pm - 
Pizza in the Curriculum 
Library and 1st Floor 
Conference Room 
courtesy of Save the 
Children Action 
Network. Come one, 
come all, and consider 
joining the on-campus 
SCAN club.  

 

Student 
Disability 
Services 
From Leah Berte:  

I wanted to share that 
our office will be 
offering walk – in hours 
the first week of classes 
to help students get 
their accommodation 
forms filled out, and to 
answer brief questions. 
This is strongly 
encouraged for 
returning students. For 
new students, we 
prefer an appointment. 
We are located in 107 
Old Main and students 

Dean's message 
Here is a preview of Dean Janet McMahill's message in Blue 
Magazine (read the upcoming issue for the entire message):  
On Monday, September 28, over 400 undergraduate and 
graduate students entered Collier-Scripps Hall.   After 30 years 
of teaching in various “near campus” locations, we are located in 
a multi-million dollar complex in the heart of campus.  Returning 
students stared in disbelief.  Current faculty, staff and new 
students came early and stayed late.  They found their 
classrooms and over 12 places to gather for individual or group 
work.  
What’s different? 
Over 44,000 square feet of learning and work space is now open 
7 days a week for daytime and evening classes, small 
conferences and special events.  Technology rich classroom are 
equipped with projection systems, wireless internet, glass 
boards for handwritten work and furniture that can be configured 
in over 6 different ways.  

 

Reminders 
Instructors, have you validated your enrollment? Please do this 
now to verify who should be in your class. If a student did not 
attend their first class and you haven't heard from them, please 
drop them. Students don't like paying for classes they aren't 
taking. Also, please let Debbie Dodge or Aggie Jones know if 
there are students attending who are not yet registered.  

 

September is the new January 
What will you accomplish this semester? It's time to clarify your 
goals.  

 

DU Good Week 
From Kerwin Dobbins:  

As a part of the mission of the Drake University All Staff Council 
(ASC) to promote a positive and collaborative campus work 



may see either one of 
us.   
  
Monday, 10 – 11:30. 
Tuesday, 2 – 3:30 
Wednesday, 1 – 2:30 
Thursday, 9 – 10:30 
   
Leah Berte, M.Ed 
Coordinator, Student 
Support Case 
Management 
Student Disability 
Services 
107 Old Main 
515-271-2917 

 
Leah.berte@drake.edu  

 

 

environment and create awareness of community service 
opportunities available for staff participation, I am proud to be 
able to announce DU Good Week.  You will have an opportunity to 
join more Drake Bulldogs to give back to the community. We will 
be working with Joppa Outreach starting on September 11 through 
September 16 to build tiny homes for their tiny home 
community.    
 
Navigate to the link below to find out more about the homeless 
population in the Des Moines area (Faces of Homelessness video), 
and information on how to register for the event. Thank you for 
your consideration! 
 
https://alumni.drake.edu/events/du-good-day-DSM-2017 

 

Haven or Haven Plus 
All new students admitted in Spring, Summer or Fall, 2017 will 
need to complete Haven (undergraduates) or Haven Plus 
(graduates), accessible through the Campus Life tab of 
BlueView, by Oct 6.  
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